
SUMMARY 

SWAN CREEK TOWNSHIP 

REGULAR MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

February 11, 2019 – 7:00 P.M. 

 

Board members present: Supervisor Schilling, Treasurer Thomas 

Krzeszewski, Trustee Kushion and Trustee Fulmer. Also, present Deputy Clerk 

Tina Larkin, Gary and Linda Orr and Kyle Harris.   Absent: Clerk Timothy 

Krzeszewski 

 

Supervisor Schilling called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. All minutes, 

financial statements, checks/invoices and correspondence are on file and 

available at the township office. 

 

Motion made and seconded to reappoint Thomas Krzeszewski to the Planning 

Commission for a one (1) year term. 

 

Motion made and seconded to increase mileage as allowed by the IRS from 

54.5 cents to 58 cents per mile effective February 2019. 

The Swan Creek Township Office will be closed Monday February 18, 2019 for 

Presidents Day.  

Offered made by and seconded to adopt the Poverty Exemption Policy 

Resolution 2018-07. 

Motion made and seconded to approve Jim Gray to attend Zoning 

Administration classes. 

A concerned resident to discuss an issue they have been having. 

County Commissioner Kyle Harris gave updates; Dave Adams is the new Road 

Commissioner and Animal Control would like to move out of the city instead 

of rebuilding in their existing location. 

 

With no further business, Supervisor Schilling adjourned the meeting at 

7:45p.m. 

 

Timothy Krzeszewski, Clerk 

Swan Creek Township Board 
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